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Support for HB4130: 

 

Dear Senators, 

 

Non-physician controlled medical practices have recently decimated our community’s 

ability to provide timely, patient-focused healthcare locally. It’s forcing rural Oregon 

residents to travel further for care, or forgo care all together. As a community, we are 

already reeling from the consequences of these loopholes, it’s time to close them. 

 

Best regards,  

Keith H. Butts, M.D. 


